lee

25 October 2016

Dear Mrs Evans

On behalf of Sr Claudia, Valerie and the staff of Lee
Opticians | would like to thank the parents, staff and
pupils of Killowen Primary School for the reception
and hospitality we received when we visited the
school on the 17" October 2016.

The twinning of Killowen Primary School and
Flamboyant Special Needs School in Zambia is an
unique project and a project that the staff and pupils
of both schools will benefit from greatly. 1am
delighted that Killowen Primary School and Lee
Opticians are associated with this venture and look
forward to seeing this project develop.

Many thanks again.
Yours(jr;:jy,

Michael Gilsenan
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